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Camden City School District Celebrates 100th Day of School
with Pre-K "100 Year Old" Dress-Up Day

Camden, NJ – The Camden City School District is excited to announce its celebration of the
100th day of school, featuring Pre-K students and staff dressing up as 100-year-olds. The event
will take place on February 20th at 9:30 a.m. at the Martha F. Wilson Early Childhood
Development Center located at 1602 Pine St, Camden, NJ 08103.

The 100th day of school holds special significance as it marks an important milestone in the
academic year, symbolizing growth, progress, and achievement. This year, the district is
embracing creativity and fun by inviting Pre-K students to participate in a unique "100 Year Old"
dress-up day.

During the event, students will engage in various learning activities designed to reinforce
counting skills up to 100. These activities will not only be educational but also entertaining,
fostering a positive and engaging learning environment for our youngest learners.
                                                                                                           
Who: Martha F. Wilson Early Childhood Development Center staff and students

When: Tuesday, February 20, 2024

Time: 9:30 a.m. - 10:30 a.m.

Where: Martha F. Wilson Early Childhood Development Center | 1602 Pine St, Camden, NJ
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